
 
 

 
SUMMER TECHNOLOGY 

EMPLOYMENT 

 

The East Penn School District Technology Department is accepting 
applications for (4) temporary summer technology positions from June 16, 
2025 - August 8, 2025. In order for you to be considered for a Summer 
Technology position, you must be a current student at Emmaus High 
School or have graduated from Emmaus High School and currently 
enrolled in higher education. The hourly rate is $12.50/hr with a maximum 
of 320 hours. 

If you are interested, applications are available on the East Penn School 
District Website. You may also pick up an application in the Main Office 
and/or Counseling Office of Emmaus High School.  

 
DEADLINE FOR RECEIPT OF APPLICATIONS  

IS APRIL 4, 2025 


